
County Durham  

Families Information Service 

Everything you need to know about 

family life is just one click away at  

www.countydurhamfamilies.info 

This now includes information about 

the Local Offer for 0-25 year olds 

with special educational  needs and 

disabilities 

It also includes information about 

family support services, fun activities 

and groups. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
Wed 1st November 
11am or Monday 13th 
November 1.30am 
Langley Moor 
Primary school visit 
day 
 

Last day of half term 

Friday 20th October 

Nursery reopens on 

Monday 30th October  

 

 

 

Late Pick Up Club 
 
Your child can stay 
until 4:30pm for a 
charge of £8 (for 30 
hour children) or £6 
(for afternoon 
children). This is paid 
via Parent Pay. 
Please ask at the 
office for details of 
this. 
 
Activities each 
evening are: 
 
Monday – Arts and 
Crafts 
Tuesday – Messy Play 
Wednesday – Food 
/cooking activities 
Thursday -Outdoor 
play 
Friday -Music and 
dancing 
 

 
 
 

30 hour places 

If your child is accessing a 30 hour place, we 

have been informed that you must update 

your details on the childcarechoices website 

every 3 months. You should be sent an email 

to remind you, but please don’t rely on this. 

  
Recycling 

Please collect spare small pieces of card 

(for example the piece of card that comes 

in a new shirt pack).  

 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

We are sending leaflets home from the 

Scholastic Book Club. Any books you order 

will earn the nursery points towards free 

books which we will use to update our 

library collection. 

Please place your order online at 

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

by Friday 6th October 

 

 

Harvest Food Collection   

We are collecting items for the Durham 

Foodbank. The foodbank helps over 1,200 

people a month who find themselves in 

food crisis.  

We are collecting powdered milk, sugar, 

fruit juice, pasta sauces, cereals, rice 

pudding, tea bags, coffee, rice, pasta, 

tinned meat/fish/fruit/veg, jam, biscuits 

and snack bars. 

Items can be brought into nursery from 

Monday 2nd October until Friday 6th 

October. 

 

What are the children learning next 

week? 

We are learning about Autumn. The 

children are talking about the colour 

changes in the leaves, and are enjoying 

collecting conkers and pine cones. If you 

are going on an Autumn walk as a family 

children could bring a few of the things 

they collect in for our Autumn table.  

http://www.countydurhamfamilies.info/
http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor

